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Chairman Weisz and Members of the Human Services Committee, 

My name is Trevor Vannett.  I support Bill 2276.  I think it’s a great think to have family caregivers get 

paid as this is a burden on families.  I would appreciate the committee’s consideration and I fully 

support the bill as it stands.  Thank you for your consideration.  

Trevor Vannett   


